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A janitor is available on Fridays at 7.00–8.00 am on Sorögatan 45, entrance from Ärvingegången  

Telephone 08-751 58 79

Sorögatan 29
On Friday, May 29, the majority of residents
finally  moved  back  after  just  over  four
months.  There  is  some  remaining  repair
work on the outside and the stairwell should
be painted, but it can be done while people
live in the house.

Some  work  remains  in  some  apartments
and  residents will  move  in  as  soon  as  it
becomes completed.

Annual meeting
Thank  you  to  those  who  participated  and
thank you to those who took responsibility
and  stayed  at  home  for  various  reasons.
The  meeting  was  conducted  quickly  and
smoothly without any controversy.

We thank Marianne Persson and Jens Ehrs
who step down from the Board after several
years of commitment.

We  also  welcome  Sara  Norgren  and
Kristian Rosenqvist as newly elected.

We, a total of seven board members, will do
our  best  to  manage  our  association.  You
can reach us at styrelsen@fano.se.

Member meeting
As we previously informed about, we have
an ambition to hold a member meeting after
the summer when conditions allows it. This
is to be able to account for the work around
the 29th and what it  cost.  This  is also an
opportunity for other general questions that
you may have. 

Kvarnbacka School renovates
Starting  on June 10th,  the  school  yard at
Kvarnbacka School (our neighbor) will start
renovating. This is a fairly large project that
is  expected  to  go  on  during  the  summer.
Among  other  things,  this  will  involve
transports on the Ärvingegången. 

Renoveringar
All renovations involving water, drains and /
or  kitchen  fans  (ventilation)  MUST  be
approved by the Board before they begin.
This  is  so  that  the board  is  sure  that  the
renovation  is  done  correctly  and  that  you
avoid any costs regarding tearing and / or
moisture damage.

Fill  in  the  form  for  the  renovation
application, submit to the board and wait for
answers before the renovation begins. The
form  is  available  on  the  website:
https://en.fano.se/renovation/ 
 

Happy summer!
We  on  the  Board  wish  you  a  happy
summer!

The next issue of Fanö News comes in the
middle of August. 
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